
 

Time to share a little of what we have been getting up 

to in Class 5 this half term!  In science we started 

off by trying to make static electricity with balloons – 

the class found it very amusing making each other’s 

hair stand on end!  We then focused on building a 

range of electrical circuits and working out what 

affects each component. 

PE has involved the children learning about the 

Haka, and making their own versions – some 

fantastic efforts and impressive moves!   

Patience and resilience have been key (and that’s just 

for me) during our DT project – designing and 

creating a stuffed toy.  The class have honed their 

sewing skills.  (And I have become an expert knot 

undoer...) 

We had the most fantastic day as part of our 

history, having the visit from WW1 reenactor Tom 

Powell.  Not only was it very interesting and 

engaging, but it led to the children producing some 

excellent WW1 letters home from a soldier – they 

were just amazing!   

Well, we ended the year with our fabulous 

Christmas performance – I will never forget you, 

Cool Colin Curbishley .  Merry Christmas! 


